
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

Following further information being received about the non-compliance of the radiator 
on the kart of James Nolan (76), the stewards of the meeting held a meeting on the 
evening of Thursday 14th November. 

The stewards, after looking at the received information, decided that the initial report 
was incorrect and that the radiator was legal.  

Therefore, the stewards are unanimous in that the penalty should be rescinded and 
the results amended. 

Signed 14th November 21.30 


